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Ottava, Oct. 14th., 1910.

vnrend 3ir,-

In reply to your letter of October Ist, present-

ing application for the admiasion of Norman Colin, Kenneth Colin,

Jensie Campbell and Amelia Anderson as pupils at the Bränden

Industrial School, I have to inform you that under the ofroumstan-

oos ourrounding these cases the Department consents somewhat

reluotantly to their acrission. It is not thought desirable to

bring children from the far North to the Brandon Industrial School,

and as you are avare the 18strictions concerning the admission of

half-breads are well „defined. These admissions must not therefore

be taken as a precedent, and you should endeavor to be guide in

future by the fact that it is not thought advisable to bring child-

ren from the North to the Brandon School or to admit half-breeds

unless thay are living with lndians and as Indians upon

Your obedient servant,

F.D. Spivak

nal puh

Brandor Industrial School,

Brandon, Man.
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